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Attention: DCPs, ICPs 
Priority: HIGH 
Topic:  CROSS-BORDER 

SETTLEMENT  
 

Dear Client, 

As an update to our Market Notice dated 18th January, Monte Titoli would like to inform you that 
the launch of the new equity platform ARCO developed by the Spanish national CSD Iberclear – 

previously scheduled for 8th February 2016 – has been postponed, in order to allow more time 
for testing to its community of users. 

The new go-live date hasn’t been communicated yet and additional updates on this topic are 

expected in the next days. 
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